
                                                

Friday 2nd December 2016 

The content of this and every newsletter is relevant  

information for both our school and Little Lizards parents. 

 

Please ensure that your child has a coat in school and Little Lizards 

EVERY DAY. We do like to take the children outside at playtimes even 

if the weather can be a little showery. 

 
The Lizard Lifeboat Station Christmas Carolaire 

The Carolaire at the lifeboat station takes place this evening and 

our school choir have been invited to perform again. If your child 

is part of the choir they need to be at the station by 6.45pm 

dressed in full school uniform. Your child needs to stay with you 

until instructed to congregate together by either Lyndsay Bray or 

Mrs Green. We have been asked to remind all of our parents and 

children (whether they are in the choir or not) that the station is 

still operational and in the event the lifeboat being needed, all of 

our children will need to go straight back to their parents. School 

staff will see to this. Even if your child is not performing the 

invitation is open to everyone to come along for a really enjoyable 

evening. 

 

Christmas Lunch & Christmas Jumper Day - 14th December 

Your child should have brought home a letter regarding 

their Christmas lunch arrangements. Please could this 

be returned to school via the black box indicating 

whether your child will be having a school meal or 

bringing a packed lunch from home. We will also be 

celebrating Christmas Jumper Day in aid of Save the 

Children. In exchange for a donation children can swap 

the usual green jumper/cardigan or fleece for their 

most festive of Christmas jumpers instead!  

 

Little Lizards 

Advance warning that there will no after school club on Friday 16th December. Little Lizards will close at 

3pm on that day and reopen at 8am on Tuesday 3rd January 2017. 
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Winners of the Christmas Wreath Competition  

Well done to you all, the judges wished they could have made all who entered winners! 

 

Little Lizards     1st - Ava Hayward-Evans 

                          2nd - Lewis Bowley 

 

Reception         1st - Mia Williams 

                        2nd - Riley Thomas 

 

Year 1              1st - Kerensa Vincent 

                        2nd - Freya Rendall 

 

Year 2             1st – Ellie Blake 

                       2nd - Bella Matthews 

 

Year 3      1st - Ruby Bosustow 

                2nd - Poppy Vincent 

 

Year 4      1st - Brock Tiddy 

                2nd - Bailey Lawler 

 

Year 5      1st - Riley Bland 

                 2nd - Hayden Bowley 

 

Year 6      1st - Amy Jane 

              2nd - Joseph Lugg 

 

I would like to say thank you to all the children who 
made the wonderful wreaths for the competitions. 
We have some very artistic children.  Thank you to all 
the stall holders who came to our fayre to make it a 
special afternoon, it was lovely to hear that they 
enjoyed the afternoon and how glad they were to 
support a lovely school. Thank you very much to the 
parents and grandparents who helped and for those 

who donated refreshments and raffle prizes for the afternoon. We raised £316.65 raised during the 
afternoon. 
 
All money raised from these events goes towards helping with costs for your children's swimming, 
curriculum, educational visits etc.  Thank you to those who have supported me on the School Association 
throughout 2016 and I hope we can start 2017 with some great fundraising events. We always welcome 
you to join, giving us some new ideas. It is not a full time commitment, help now and again is always 
gratefully received. We hope you all have a lovely Christmas  
 

Demelza  
 

Swimming 

There are still some children with either part or full outstanding balances for their 

swimming and today is our last session. Separate notes have gone home with those 

children and we would be grateful if all accounts could be settled immediately.  

 

 

Lizard Vilage Christmas Lights Switch on!   

Our village Christmas Lights will be switched on on Sunday 4th December with events 

starting from 4pm on the small green. Father Christmas will be dropping by with a 

present for all our children at school and Little Lizards 

 

Poppy Appeal 

Thank you to everyone who bought a poppy from us at school. We are pleased to have raised 

£53.71 in our collection pot. With the £125.00 raised in Class Three’s Candywednack Sweet 

Shop the total we donated is £178.71 to this years poppy appeal for the Royal British 

Legion. 



 

After School Clubs 

All of our after school clubs will finish from the end of next week (week ending 9th December) and 

resume again in the new year. Please refer to the weekly newsletters for start dates. 

 

Our Academic Achievements 
This week we are congratulating…………………………………. 
Class 1 – Miss Beirne : Jacob is Star of the Week for listening carefully and always 

trying to do his best. 

Class 2 – Mrs Jane & Mrs Green : Well done to Evan who is Star of the Week for being such a speedy 

worker. 

Class 3 – Miss Wells : Jak has achieved Star of the Week for doing really well learning his 7x tables and 

for his general effort with all of his work this week. 

Class 4 – Mr Griffin : Congratulations to Anna G who has achieved great results in her mental maths and 

to Gent for superb spellings! 

                 

Future Events and Diary Dates 
Friday 2nd December - Last swimming session – Please could all outstanding swimming payments be paid 
in full. 
Friday 2nd December – The Lizard Lifeboat Christmas Carolaire 7pm (to include our school choir) 

Sunday 4th December – The Lizard Village Christmas Lights switch on from 4pm on the square. 

Monday 12th December – Key Stage 1 Nativity, 2pm   PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF DATES 

Tuesday 13th December - Key Stage 1 Nativity, 2pm 

Tuesday 13th December – The Christmas Journey, 3.30pm The Lizard Methodist Chapel 

Wednesday 14th December – Christmas Lunch Day & Christmas Jumpers in aid of Save the Children 

Thursday 15th December – Key Stage 2 Carol Service, St Wynwallow Church 6.30pm 

Friday 16th December – Christmas party and non-uniform (Christmas jumpers are a must wear!!) 

Friday 16th December – Break up for Christmas holidays 1pm 

Tuesday 3rd January – Return to school  

Monday 27th March 2017 – Year 6 parents meeting, Mullion School. Time TBC 

Mon, Tues, Wed 15th, 16th 17th May – School Camp at Porthpean Years 5&6  

Thursday 15th June 2017 - New Intake Evening (Year 6), Mullion School Time TBC 

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and 

information.www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 
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